
Tēnā koutou e te whānau,

I hope that the last few days of our Home Ako Programme have gone well. Thank you for your patience, as our

staff have been working hard to sort out any queries that you may have had along the way.

We will be waiting to hear from the government briefing tomorrow as to whether our current Alert Level will

change. If there is a change to the Alert Level, once we have been officially informed by the Ministry of

Education what the guidelines and protocols are for the updated Level, we will be in touch to inform you of

the next steps for our kura.

If we are to move into Level 3, I will send out an email later tomorrow with the updated information, protocol

requirements for our kura and a link to a Google Form for any families who will require essential supervision

for their children.

All email correspondence regarding this lockdown that is sent to whānau is also posted on Facebook. However,

if you have not been receiving the emails, please ensure that you check your current email address with our

admin team at office@bethlehemschool.ac.nz

Also a big thank you to those families who joined me on my Zoom sessions yesterday. It was great to touch

base with you and see what learning you have been doing so far this week.

Take care everyone.

Ngā mihi nui

Catherine Neidhardt

Principal - Tumuaki
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